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  Children's Books for Grown-Up Teachers Peter
Appelbaum,2017-09-25 Teachers and prospective
teachers read children's books, but that reading
is often done as a teacher – that is, as planning
for instruction – rather than as a reader engaged
with the text. Children’s Books for Grown-Up
Teachers models the kind of thinking about
teaching and learning – the sort of curriculum
theorizing – accomplished through teachers’
interactions with the everyday materials of
teaching. It starts with children’s books,
branches out into other youth culture texts, and
subsequently to thinking about everyday life
itself. Texts of curriculum theory describe
infrastructures that support the crafts of inquiry
and learning, and introduce a new vocabulary of
poaching, weirding, dark matter, and jazz. At the
heart of this book is a method of reading; Each
reader pulls idiosyncratic concepts from
children’s books and from everyday life. Weaving
these concepts into a discourse of curriculum
theory is what makes the difference between going
through the motions of teaching and designing
educational experiences. This book was awarded the
2009 AERA Division B (Curriculum Studies)
Outstanding Book Award.
  Childhood and Consumer Culture D. Buckingham,V.
Tingstad,2010-08-11 In recent years children have
become an increasingly important consumer market,
and there is growing concern about the
'commercialisation' of childhood. This book sheds
light on these debates, offering new empirical
data and challenging critical perspectives on
children's engagement with consumer culture from a
wide range of international settings.
  Toys, Games, and Media Jeffrey Goldstein,David
Buckingham,Gilles Brougere,2004-09-10 This book is
a state-of-the-art look at where toys have come
from and where they are likely to go in the years
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ahead. The focus is on the interplay between
traditional toys and play, and toys and play that
are mediated by or combined with digital
technology. As well as covering the technical
aspects of computer mediated play activities, the
authors consider how technologically enhanced toys
are currently used in traditional play and how
they are woven into childrens' lives. The authors
contrast their findings about technologically
enhanced toys with knowledge of traditional toys
and play. They link their studies of toys to goals
in education and to entertainment and information
transfer. This book will appeal to students,
researchers, teachers, child care workers and more
broadly the entertainment industry. It is
appropriate for courses that deal with the
specialized subject of toys and games, media
studies, education and teacher training, and child
development.
  The Internet Playground Ellen Seiter,2005 Based
on four years of experience teaching computers to
8-12 year olds, media scholar Ellen Seiter offers
parents and educators practical advice on what
children need to know about the Internet and when
they need to know it. The Internet Playground
argues that, contrary to the promises of
technology boosters, teaching with computers is
very difficult. Seiter points out that the
Internet today resembles a mall more than it does
a library. While children love to play online
games, join fan communities, and use online chat
and instant messaging, the Internet is also an
appallingly aggressive marketer to children and,
as this book passionately argues, an educational
boondoggle.
  Diploma in Web Marketing - City of London
College of Economics - 3 months - 100% online /
self-paced City of London College of Economics,
Overview With the knowledge of this diploma
course, you will be able to get the best results
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on the web that can be expected. Content - Taking
Your Marketing to the Web - Planning for Web
Marketing - Taking the First Steps to Your Online
Presence - Producing a Successful Business Web
Site - Creating a Marketing-Effective Storefront -
Pulling Repeat Visitors with Onsite Marketing
Techniques - Marketing with Online Buzz - The Art
of E-Mail Marketing - Staying Ahead of the Online
Marketing Wave - Mastering the Secrets of Search
Engines - Marketing with Pay Per Click Ads -
Marketing with Paid Online Advertising - Capturing
Customers with New Technology - Improving Results
with Web Analytics - Staying Out of Legal Trouble
- The Keys to Maintaining Your Web Presence - Ten
Free Ways to Market Your Web Site - Ten Most
Common Mistakes of Web Marketing - Ten Tips for
Tired Sites Duration 3 months Assessment The
assessment will take place on the basis of one
assignment at the end of the course. Tell us when
you feel ready to take the exam and we’ll send you
the assignment questions. Study material The
study material will be provided in separate files
by email / download link.
  Didactics of Microlearning Theo Hug,
  Hanging Out, Messing Around, and Geeking Out,
Tenth Anniversary Edition Mizuko Ito,Sonja
Baumer,Matteo Bittanti,Danah Boyd,Rachel
Cody,2019-10-01 The tenth-anniversary edition of a
foundational text in digital media and learning,
examining new media practices that range from
podcasting to online romantic breakups. Hanging
Out, Messing Around, and Geeking Out, first
published in 2009, has become a foundational text
in the field of digital media and learning.
Reporting on an ambitious three-year ethnographic
investigation into how young people live and learn
with new media in varied settings—at home, in
after-school programs, and in online spaces—it
presents a flexible and useful framework for
understanding the ways that young people engage
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with and through online platforms: hanging out,
messing around, and geeking out, otherwise known
as HOMAGO. Integrating twenty-three case
studies—which include Harry Potter podcasting,
video-game playing, music sharing, and online
romantic breakups—in a unique collaborative
authorship style, Hanging Out, Messing Around, and
Geeking Out combines in-depth descriptions of
specific group dynamics with conceptual analysis.
Since its original publication, digital learning
labs in libraries and museums around the country
have been designed around the HOMAGO mode and
educators have created HOMAGO guidebooks and
toolkits. This tenth-anniversary edition features
a new introduction by Mizuko Ito and Heather Horst
that discusses how digital youth culture evolved
in the intervening decade, and looks at how HOMAGO
has been put into practice. This book was written
as a collaborative effort by members of the
Digital Youth Project, a three-year research
effort funded by the John D. and Catherine T.
MacArthur Foundation and conducted at the
University of California, Berkeley, and the
University of Southern California.
  Don't Eat This Book Morgan Spurlock,2006-05-02
For thirty days, Morgan Spurlock ate nothing but
McDonald’s as part of an investigation into the
effects of fast food on American health. The
resulting documentary earned him an Academy Award
nomination and broke box-office records worldwide.
But there’s more to the story, and in Don’t Eat
This Book, Spurlock examines everything from
school lunch programs and the marketing of fast
food to the decline of physical education. He
looks at why fast food is so tasty, cheap, and
ultimately seductive—and interviews experts from
surgeons general and kids to marketing gurus and
lawmakers, who share their research and opinions
on what we can do to offset a health crisis of
supersized proportions. Don’t eat this
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groundbreaking, hilarious book—but if you care
about your country’s health, your children’s, and
your own, you better read it.
  Primary Schools and ICT Neil Selwyn,John
Potter,Sue Cranmer,2010-05-06 >
  Computer and Video Game Law Ashley S.
Lipson,Robert D. Brain,2009 Fun and games have
become serious business as evidenced by the
rapidly expanding, multi-billion dollar, global
computer and video game industry. The relatively
new entertainment medium has been growing
exponentially and so, too, have its legal
difficulties. This new casebook, with its problems
and exercises, deals with all aspects of this
fascinating phenomenon, including: Product History
and Development, Intellectual Property, Commercial
Exploitation, and Regulation. The cases guide the
reader down a colorful path of disputes involving
such familiar hardware names and game titles as:
Magnavox, Gameboy, Nintendo, Playstation, Pong,
Pacman, Space Invaders, Tetris, Tomb Raider,
Frogger, Galaxian, Asteroids, Donkey Kong, Pete
Rose Baseball, and Doom. The casebook is suitable
as a primary text for both classes and seminars.
What this book is and what this book isn't both
matter. Computer and Video Game Law is not a
collection of regurgitation in which authors
explain the minutia of a few big cases to people
with a cursory interest. It is a compendium of
cases, and an excellent compendium at that. It has
big cases with big names like Nintendo and Sony
battling over trademarks and copyrights. It has
small cases such as the one in which a martial
artist sued over the use of his image in a
bestselling game. I wish this book had existed
when I wrote my book on the history of video
games. I spent hundreds of dollars doing the
research for my chapter on video game trials and
acquired not even a third of the case material
contained in this book. -- Steven L. Kent, Game
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Historian, Author of The Ultimate History of Video
Games
  Packaging Girlhood Sharon Lamb, Ed.D.,Lyn Mikel
Brown, Ed.D.,2007-04-01 The stereotype-laden
message, delivered through clothes, music, books,
and TV, is essentially a continuous plea for girls
to put their energies into beauty products,
shopping, fashion, and boys. This constant
marketing, cheapening of relationships, absence of
good women role models, and stereotyping and
sexualization of girls is something that parents
need to first understand before they can take
action. Lamb and Brown teach parents how to
understand these influences, give them guidance on
how to talk to their daughters about these
negative images, and provide the tools to help
girls make positive choices about the way they are
in the world. In the tradition of books like
Reviving Ophelia, Odd Girl Out, Queen Bees and
Wannabees that examine the world of girls, this
book promises to not only spark debate but help
parents to help their daughters.
  Chasing bin Laden Barbara K. Janik,2021-05-28 A
secret truth: On the early morning of August 16,
2006, Osama bin Laden was arrested in Brooklyn by
the New York FBI Terrorism Task Force. They were
acting on a tip called in by Barbara Janik. Janik
tells her story: Chasing bin Laden takes readers
along with Janik on an emotional journey through
the hidden world of lay investigations, which is
charged with high-stakes puzzle solving, Arabic
message boards, and anxiety-provoking
collaborations with the FBI. A Pulitzer prize-
winning journalist backs her up! In The Killing of
Osama bin Laden, Seymour Hersh states that “bin
Laden was a prisoner of the ISI [Pakistani
intelligence] at the Abbottabad compound since
2006…” What does this mean? Janik’s memoir tells
the story of how, when, and where Osama bin Laden
was arrested. He was likely transferred in 2006
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from the United States to the compound in
Pakistan, where he remained in custody until the
2011 raid. But how does Janik know this stuff?
Janik, who is a historian, computer expert, and
former adjunct professor, is a master at research
and “Google-fu”. She worked with the FBI. The
truth of the arrest was revealed to her by the FBI
through a series of cloak-and-dagger phone
conversations. Yet, can she prove she isn’t making
this up? On her website, Janik has uploaded phone
records and emails showing the times and content
of her conversations with the FBI. There is also a
PDF of message board conversations from early
2007. She’s been telling the same story since
2006. Want to know more? Click “Add to Cart”. You
won’t regret it.
  International Handbook of Children, Media and
Culture Kirsten Drotner,Sonia
Livingstone,2008-02-19 This essential volume
brings together the work of internationally-
renowned researchers, each experts in their field,
in order to capture the diversity of children and
young people′s media cultures around the world.
Why are the media such a crucial part of
children′s daily lives? Are they becoming more
important, more influential, and in what ways? Or
does a historical perspective reveal how past
media have long framed children′s cultural
horizons or, perhaps, how families - however
constituted - have long shaped the ways children
relate to media? In addressing such questions, the
contributors present detailed empirical cases to
uncover how children weave together diverse forms
and technologies to create a rich symbolic
tapestry which, in turn, shapes their social
relationships. At the same time, many concerns -
even public panics - arise regarding children′s
engagement with media, leading the contributors
also to inquire into the risky or problematic
aspects of today′s highly mediated world.
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Deliberately selected to represent as many parts
of the globe as possible, and with a commitment to
recognizing both the similarities and differences
in children and young people′s lives - from China
to Denmark, from Canada to India, from Japan to
Iceland, from - the authors offer a rich
contextualization of children′s engagement with
their particular media and communication
environment, while also pursuing cross-cutting
themes in terms of comparative and global trends.
Each chapter provides a clear orientation for new
readers to the main debates and core issues
addressed, combined with a depth of analysis and
argumentation to stimulate the thinking of
advanced students and established scholars. Since
children and young people are a focus of study
across different disciplines, the volume is
thoroughly multi-disciplinary. Yet since children
and young people are all too easily neglected by
these same disciplines, this volume hopes to
accord their interests and concerns they surely
merit.
  Gameworlds Seth Giddings,2016-05-19 Game studies
is a rapidly developing field across the world,
with a growing number of dedicated courses
addressing video games and digital play as
significant phenomena in contemporary everyday
life and media cultures. Seth Giddings looks to
fill a gap by focusing on the relationship between
the actual and virtual worlds of play in everyday
life. He addresses both the continuities and
differences between digital play and longer-
established modes of play. The 'gameworlds' title
indicates both the virtual world designed into the
videogame and the wider environments in which play
is manifested: social relationships between
players; hardware and software; between the
virtual worlds of the game and the media universes
they extend (e.g. Pokémon, Harry Potter, Lego,
Star Wars); and the gameworlds generated by
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children's imaginations and creativity (through
talk and role-play, drawings and outdoor play).
The gameworld raises questions about who, and
what, is in play. Drawing on recent theoretical
work in science and technology studies, games
studies and new media studies, a key theme is the
material and embodied character of these
gameworlds and their components (players' bodies,
computer hardware, toys, virtual physics, and the
physical environment). Building on detailed small-
scale ethnographic case studies, Gameworlds is the
first book to explore the nature of play in the
virtual worlds of video games and how this play
relates to, and crosses over into, everyday play
in the actual world.
  Unmarketable Anne Elizabeth Moore,2007 For years
the DIY punk / underground has worked against the
logic of mass production and creative uniformity,
disseminating radical ideas and directly making
and trading goods and services. But what happens
when the underground becomes just another market?
What happens to cultural resistance when it
becomes just another marketing platform?
Unmarketable examines the corrosive effects of
corporate infiltration of the underground - a
lively, funny and much-needed look at what this
means for activism, commerce and intebrity in a
world dominated by corporations.
  For Girls Only Laura Dower,2015-07-07 Hey,
Girls! Wanna have some fun? Here is a collection
of everything great about being a girl! Are you
ready to give the best sleepover party ever? Or
the best pedicure? Make fortune-tellers,
friendship bracelets, and collages? You'll learn
about the coolest women in history, sports, and
science. The greatest chick flicks to watch with
your girlfriends and the best girl songs for
dancing. Plus, there's real-life advice: how to be
a responsible baby-sitter, get a summer job,
remember your locker combo, and . . . save the
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world (as only a girl could do). You go, girl!
  The Kids are Alright John C. Beck,Mitchell
Wade,2006-11-01 Think video games are kids’ stuff?
Think again. According to authors John C. Beck and
Mitchell Wade all those hours immersed in game
culture have created masses of employees with
unique attributes. This new generation that’s
ninety-million strong has an amazing ability to
multitask, solves problems creatively, and brings
unexpected leadership to the table. But to tap
these skills, we need to understand and appreciate
the different ways gamers think and behave. The
Kids Are Alright dispels common myths about gamers
and reveals them as committed, team-oriented
people who play to win.
  Marketing 05/06 John E. Richardson,2004-12 The
articles ... in this [book] have been ... chosen
from numerous different public press sources to
provide ... information on marketing in the world
today. [In this book] you will find articles that
address marketing theory and application in a wide
range of industries. In addition, the selections
reveal how several firms interpret and utilize
marketing principles in their daily operations and
corporate planning.-Pref.
  Routledge Handbook of Surveillance Studies
Kirstie Ball,David Lyon,Kevin D. Haggerty,2012
Surveillance is both globalized in cooperative
schemes, such as sharing biometric data, and
localized in the daily minutiae of social life.
This innovative handbook explores the empirical,
theoretical and ethical issues around surveillance
and its use in daily life.
  Children and young people's cultural worlds
Bragg, Sara,Kehily, Mary Jane,2013 Growing up in
an increasingly media-saturated, commercial, and
globalized world, children and young people in
contemporary society encounter and must creatively
adapt to a range of cultural phenomena. Offering a
critical introduction to childhood in the digital
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age, Children and Young People's Cultural Worlds
challenges common concepts and concerns about
childhood innocence held by many adults. It
examines the diversity of childhood experiences
and relationships—the distinctiveness of
children's worlds—and explores topics such as the
consequences of age and the experience of living
in different cultural contexts. Utilizing
contributions from scholars in a variety of
different fields, it is interdisciplinary and
international in scope. Including resources for
teachers and students such as learning outcomes,
activities, and additional readings and
commentary, this well-written and beautifully
presented book will be a valuable resource to
anyone interested in new perspectives on childhood
in the digital age.

The Top Books of the Year Buy Neopoints The year
2023 has witnessed a noteworthy surge in literary
brilliance, with numerous compelling novels
captivating the hearts of readers worldwide. Lets
delve into the realm of top-selling books,
exploring the captivating narratives that have
enthralled audiences this year. Buy Neopoints :
Colleen Hoovers "It Ends with Us" This heartfelt
tale of love, loss, and resilience has captivated
readers with its raw and emotional exploration of
domestic abuse. Hoover masterfully weaves a story
of hope and healing, reminding us that even in the
darkest of times, the human spirit can succeed.
Uncover the Best : Taylor Jenkins Reids "The Seven
Husbands of Evelyn Hugo" This spellbinding
historical fiction novel unravels the life of
Evelyn Hugo, a Hollywood icon who defies
expectations and societal norms to pursue her
dreams. Reids absorbing storytelling and
compelling characters transport readers to a
bygone era, immersing them in a world of glamour,
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ambition, and self-discovery. Buy Neopoints :
Delia Owens "Where the Crawdads Sing" This
mesmerizing coming-of-age story follows Kya Clark,
a young woman who grows up alone in the marshes of
North Carolina. Owens spins a tale of resilience,
survival, and the transformative power of nature,
captivating readers with its evocative prose and
mesmerizing setting. These popular novels
represent just a fraction of the literary
treasures that have emerged in 2023. Whether you
seek tales of romance, adventure, or personal
growth, the world of literature offers an
abundance of engaging stories waiting to be
discovered. The novel begins with Richard Papen, a
bright but troubled young man, arriving at Hampden
College. Richard is immediately drawn to the group
of students who call themselves the Classics Club.
The club is led by Henry Winter, a brilliant and
charismatic young man. Henry is obsessed with
Greek mythology and philosophy, and he quickly
draws Richard into his world. The other members of
the Classics Club are equally as fascinating.
Bunny Corcoran is a wealthy and spoiled young man
who is always looking for a good time. Charles
Tavis is a quiet and reserved young man who is
deeply in love with Henry. Camilla Macaulay is a
beautiful and intelligent young woman who is drawn
to the power and danger of the Classics Club. The
students are all deeply in love with Morrow, and
they are willing to do anything to please him.
Morrow is a complex and mysterious figure, and he
seems to be manipulating the students for his own
purposes. As the students become more involved
with Morrow, they begin to commit increasingly
dangerous acts. The Secret History is a masterful
and gripping novel that will keep you wondering
until the very end. The novel is a cautionary tale
about the dangers of obsession and the power of
evil.
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